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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

The City of Portland has gone too far in allowing homelessness around the city. San Francisco used
to be embarassed about their homeless population. Now Portland is the poster child for the inability
of the Portland City Council to protect this city. It is time to discourage homeless people from

camping in our city not encourage it!!

Testimony is presented without formatting.



